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I have lived in Oregon for over 50 years and have experienced  many changes to the 

ways Oregon governs its people. Mail in voting was one of the best strategies to get 

more citizens to participate in voting. The current administration's insistence that 

allowing voting this way is highly fraudulent and unfair is yet another bald faced lie, 

and that in itself should be enough to motivate a common sense, common community 

stand against yet another 'law' put in place to make it more difficult for the democratic 

process to take place. 

The Oregon Legislature should issue a strong, loud NO on this bill, and remain 

proud, free Oregonians. 

 

R. Kaufman 

 

 


